

Our Children
Our Communities
Our Future

Australian Early Childhood Educational Development Experience (AECEDE) Research Project

The Primary Caregiver Survey is coming!

Our school will be participating in the Primary Caregiver Survey between September & November this year.

Parents and caregivers of children in Kindergarten will be invited to complete a short survey about the early childhood education and care history of their child, their parenting style and the child's home environment.

This research is designed to help communities and governments understand how children's experiences before they start school can be delivered in a way that best supports their development.

Children in our school will directly benefit from your participation in the survey as we will **receive a voucher** to be spent in support of the children in our school, if most caregivers complete the survey.

This research project is a great opportunity for everyone including parents, communities, and schools to work together for the benefit of children and their families.

To find out more about the AECEDE Research Project and the Primary Caregiver Survey, visit the AEDC website www.aedc.gov.au/aecede



